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Wednesday, January 31, 2024 

Gonville and Caius South London Choral Award Competition 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

The school choir has been shortlisted in the Primary Category of the Gonville and Caius South London Choral Award and will therefore be performing at the finals 
of this event.   

Date: Wednesday, 6th March 2024   

Venue: Langley Park School for Boys, Hawksbrook Ln, Beckenham BR3 3BP 

We aim to arrive at the venue at 4.45pm, as this will enable us to do a tech run-through and brief rehearsal before the event commences. The event will end at 
8.40pm and the organisers have allocated 2 seats to each member of the school choir for FREE if you would like to watch your child perform. 

Family members are asked to name the child that they know in the choir. The ticket link and password are below and you are advised to click this link directly in 
the soft copy of this letter provided via ‘ParentMail’ 

Link: https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/gonville-and-caius-college-cambridge/t-gaeydyj 

Password: BISHOPJR060324  

All children are expected to be in their school uniform and come along with a small packed tea.  

Though this is BJR’s first participation, the competition has been on for a number of years and promises to be of great benefit to the participating children as it 
will support them in discovering, nurturing and showcasing their musical talent, expand their confidence and social interpersonal skills.  

Each school choir will present two songs before a panel of eminent judges. In a build up to this day, we will also have the opportunity to work with a coach from 
Gonville and Caius College Cambridge on our performances in preparation for the final performance. 

However, it is important to note that this event will take place in the evening and does not end until 8.40 pm. For the safety of the children we will hire a coach to 
take the children there and bring them back to school.  

The cost will be £20 for each child which can be paid in 2 instalments of £20.00 which needs to be paid by 16th February via ParentMail-> Menu->Payments-> 
Choir’s Coach. 

Please return the slip and make the first instalment of £10.00 by Friday 2nd February 2024. 

I look forward to seeing all members of the choir at this event.  

 Kind regards 

 Mr Elegbede 

BJR Choir Coordinator    
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Gonville and Caius South London Choral Award Competition 
 
 

 
□ I give permission for my child/ward _____________________________ in Year _______ to attend the Gonville and Caius South London Choral Award 
Competition 
  
□ I have made a payment of the first instalment of £10 and I confirm that I will make the final instalment of £10 by 16th February 2024 

 
 
Signed __________________________________Parents/Carers   Date__________________ 

 


